
SUBJECT

Head-up Display (HUD) Visual Improvement

MODEL

F80 (M3 Sedan) 

Vehicles produced up to July 2015 

SITUATION

After programming with ISTA/P 2.56.1 or a more recent version you will observe a change in the 

HUD. 

CAUSE

A visual improvement to the Head-up display was introduced with ISTA/P V2.56.1

INFORMATION

Vehicles programmed to F020-15-07-500 or higher received a modification of the HUD display 

which includes:

� More colors displayed

� Modified navigation display

� Improved HUD visibility for the driver.

PROCEDURE

Please advise the customer of this change in the Head-up display. Do not replace parts or 

reprogram the vehicle, as this will not change the operation.

WARRANTY INFORMATION

This Service Information bulletin provides technical information on a specific change in 

functionality for regulatory compliance.
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Instruments

December 2015

Technical Service
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